
 
 

Apply Now for KidsVaxGrant: Exclusive 
Opportunity for VFC Providers 
 
30% of KidsVaxGrant funds are allocated!   
Apply today to receive support with enrolling in the COVID-19 vaccination program and expanding 
vaccination capacity:  

• VFC providers who enroll in the COVID-19 Vaccination Program (myCAvax) from December 17, 
2021 through April 30, 2022 can receive $10K*.   

• Enrolled VFC providers can receive $15K if they open their doors for at least 15 hours beyond 
their normal business times to provide additional vaccination options for working families!   

*VFC Providers who received a CalVaxGrant are eligible for the $15K-for-15 hours program only.  
 
Please view KidsVaxGrant Informational Webinar Recordings for application assistance.  
 
CDPH is holding webinars on a variety of topics over the next few weeks to support you:  
 
Quickinar Series  
 
CDPH is offering a "quick-inar" series to support VFC Providers with enrolling in the California COVID-19 
Vaccination Program and administering COVID-19 vaccine. Please come with your questions! 

 
Topic: Storage & Handling  

When: Today, April 20 at 12:30 pm – 1:00 pm  
Register here!  

More quickinar sessions to come! 

 

Crucial COVID-19 Conversations Webinar  
 
This Friday, please join Dr. Eric Ball, pediatrician, for a webinar on how to effectively speak 
with parents about COVID-19 vaccines for children. The webinar will cover:   

• Evidence regarding safety & efficacy of the COVID-19 vaccine for children.  
• Key messages addressing common concerns among parents about COVID-19 vaccination for 

their child(ren).  
• Communication tips and resources to use with parents.  

https://www.phcdocs.org/Programs/KidsVaxGrant
https://www.gotostage.com/channel/11759c11d77242ad9352ce3bd885db43
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN___o4FA-XRwSe7evPGC67CA
mailto:MyVFCvaccines@cdph.ca.gov


When: Friday, April 22 at 12:00 pm – 1:00 pm   
Register here!  

 
 

Billing & Reimbursement Webinar  
 
This webinar will feature guest panelists from the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) and the 
California Medical Association (CMA) who will share updates on the current billing & reimbursement 
status for COVID-19 vaccines.  
 

When: Friday, April 29 at 12:30 pm – 1:30 pm  
Register here!  

 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
 

 

EZIZ.org 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Oj28acpyTWmTyrLbQX_v8g__;!!AvL6XA!gh0kd-DQsVrGUDdVkeqQWoQFg-4F7z7SDvOip_S0jeVSORknl6U4ezXLCENizpr-RHmiFMw$
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__DRWf3lrQDOKUpCXxBQJhg
mailto:MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov
http://www.eziz.org/

